
REPORT OF THE 
GORHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING 
April 13, 2017 

 
 

 
 
Roll Call:  Chairman Phinney, Councilors Shepard, Hartwell, Hager, Benner and Smith. Also present was 
Town Manager David Cole, Town Assessor Mike D’Arcangelo, Jeri Sheldon and two representatives from 
Cumberland County Regional Assessing, Renee Lachapelle and Alex Kimball. 
 
Moved by Councilor Hartwell, seconded by Councilor Benner and ORDERED, that the Town Council 
appropriate $11,200 from the Land Acquisition Reserve Fund to provide funds to develop the plans for a 
recreation trail located between New Portland Road and Libby Avenue on land recently acquired by the 
Town and for a review appraisal of three properties for the purpose of transferring restrictions from an 
old Land and Water Conservation Fund. 6 yeas 
 
The Town Council heard a presentation from Renee Lachapelle and Alex Kimball regarding a proposal for 
Cumberland County Regional Assessing to provide assessing services to the Town. The Town Council, 
Town Manager and Town Accessor then engaged in a question and answering discussion with them 
about the proposal. 
 
Moved by Councilor Hager, seconded by Councilor Shepard and VOTED to adjourn. 6 yeas 
Time of adjournment, 6:30pm 
 
 
 
A True Record of Meeting 
 
ATTEST___________________________ 
 Laurie Nordfors, Town Clerk 
 

 


